Date: 16.09.2017

To,

Umrao Trust,
Wockhardt Hospitals.
Mira Road.

Thane 401107.

Respected Madam/Sir,

We, Mr. Khalid Ishaq Khan, Mr. Zahid Ishaq Khan and Mr. Shahid Ishaq Khan,
sons of Mr. Ishaq Hussain Khan, who was admitted to Wockhardt Hospitals
(Umrao Hospital) on 28th August 2017 and got discharged on 16™ September
2017, would like to thank to the Management of Umrao Trust, for their kind help
and support for the treatment of our father.

On behalf of our entire family we once again thank the Umrao Trust Management
from the bottom of our heart and pray to God for their success in helping the needy
in future.

May Allah bless you.

lt | Warm Regards
I
|
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